
Newtyle and Eassie Community Council 
Minutes of meeting held in Newtyle Legion Hall 

on Tuesday 7th June 2022 
 

Present:  Cllr Meechan, Cllr Bell, C Matthews, H Campbell, V Campbell, Cllr 
Proctor, P Small, D Treffry, P Armshaw, G Archer, K Band and J Berg. 
 
Apologies: S Sherriff 
 
Approval of minutes: Approved by J Berg and seconded by D Treffry, with the 
amendment that was omitted from May’s A.O.C.B – Are green corridors being 
implemented in Scotland (Green corridors being a link between two green 
spaces in urban areas). Cllr Bell is to investigate this. 
 
Matters arising from minutes:  

1. Paths Network – Maintenance was carried out on the Water Backie, with 
several children coming along to help, which is fantastic. Mike Cooper and 
Co. cleared more of the railway path with a strimmer last Sunday. 

2. Parking in South Street – there have been notices put up re. the 
implementation of double yellow lines. 

3. Active Travel – Angus Council are to fund more routes from the Cycling, 
walking and safer routes fund. There was a survey carried out and Cllr Bell 
mentioned the Paths Network at it. Newtyle Paths Network have applied 
for funding. 

4. Participatory Budget Money – J Berg is still waiting for approval from 
Angus Council to reassign funds from the money Sustainability Newtyle 
received. 

5. Community Survey – is still in draft form at the moment. 
6. Sidlaw Paths Network – J Berg was unable to attend their meeting. 
7. Litter Picking – details of this are still to follow. 
8. Traffic cones at Ingliston farm – Cllr Bell to investigate this. 
9. Hall Resilience – There has been a new splashback put up on the wall 

behind the new gas hob and draught proofing has been completed. The 
cupboards from the kitchen that were removed for the splashback are to 
be utilised in a First Aid Station within the hall. 

     11.Dog poo bin in Balkerrie, Cllr Proctor still waiting on a reply. 
12. Complaint: This is still being dealt with. 
 



A.O.C.B. 
1. There has been a complaint around cars parking right on the corner at the     
pub, this makes it difficult to see to cross over into houses in Knox Close etc. 
Perhaps there needs to be double yellow lines around the corner. 
2. Toads, newts and frogs are getting stuck down drains – there are special 
ladders that can be installed in drains to help them get out. Kelly Anne 
Dempsey from Tayside Biodiversity can assist with advice on this. Please can 
we ask that that you do not put any toxic substances down the drains. 
There is also still the problem of birds making a mess – please do not feed 
them. There is a portal on Angus Council website for reporting bird problems. 
3. Wall at park – the wall from the car park into the park has been damaged, 
Angus Council are saying its not their responsibility as the car park does not 
belong to them. D Treffry is trying to contact Nigel Cayzer re. this matter. 
4. Toilets in the park – P Small has liaised with the people who look after the 
park, hopefully going forward the toilets will be open at the weekends. 
 
 
 

NEXT MEETING TUESDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER 2022 
IN NEWTYLE LEGION HALL AT 7.45 PM 

 
 


